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The APWU-Detroit District Area local Entertainment Committee will be hosting a
SPRING BAZAAR on Saturday, May 6,2017.

The bazaar will be at the local union office, 20530 Southfield Road, Detroit, MI from
12noon until 6pm.

Vendor applications are available at the union office. Tables can be rented at a cost
of $25 per table. Members can sell what they specialize in. All money must be

received by. the close of business Friday, April 28, 2017. There will be NO

REFUNDS - NO EXCEPTIONS!!!!

The Entertainment Committee will be selling food and refreshments. All funds
generated will go to the entertainment committee fund.

For additional information, please contact Tamika Johnson-Smith, Secretary
Treasurer at the union office (313) 532-9305.
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